
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance 

 29 January 2021  @ Virtual Meeting 

In attendance: 

Cllr Steve Green. Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Vicky Felton, Sue Fox, Father Blair Radford, Tom Sheard, 

Father Brian Bell, Gemma Conway, Christie McFarlane. 

In Attendance: Louise Hunt, Lawrence Dodd. 

 

 

1 
 

Apologies: 
Gavin Doxey 

Actions 

2 Officer Introductions: 
Louise Hunt and Lawrence Dodd were introduced and gave a brief outline of their 
roles and duties. 

 

3 Declarations of Interest: 
None 

 

4 Notes of the previous meeting: 
Moved as a correct record 

 

5 Project Feedback: 
Xmas trees appreciated 
School Awards – on hold due to lockdown 
Xmas toy appeal – great success, need to plan earlier for this year. 
. 
 

 

6 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 
Carlton Bowling Club – Agreed 

 
£1302.75 

7 Funding & Finance: 
Spreadsheet circulated, current position discussed, noted. 

 
 

8 Additional Items: 

 Hanging Baskets-Agreed 

 Hanging Basket Survey- Agreed 

 Annual Reconfirmation to the Ward Alliance- CMcF outlined the process; she 
will email each member for their commitment to the WA for the next year. 

 
£1980 
£111.40 
 
 
 
 
 

9 AOB: 

 Youth engagement team will feed back at next meeting with ideas on how to 

include youth views into the WA. 

 Next meeting will be future budget meeting, with need to discuss priorities, 

action plan etc. 

 Dog bin requested at top of High Street. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CMcF 
 

10 Date of Future meetings 

Next meeting will be held virtually on Friday March 12th. @ 9:30 

 

 

 

Meeting closed by SG at 10:30 am 


